
Dear Board of Directors: 
 
I am writing to support Nichole Swanson’s nomination for member of the VMHC board of 
directors. 
 
As her son’s team manager this pay season, I know firsthand that she is smart and level-headed 
individual plus an enthusiastic and willing volunteer and is a team player in her actions and her 
words. 
 
Nichole is a former Division 1 college athlete who has a unique perspective on youth sports in 
addition to now seeing it through her son’s eyes.  
 
The board would be lucky to have her perspective and creative ideas.  
 
Respectfully 
 
Amy Kisielica 
 


